
Interim Statement 2/2013 on Helicopter Accident on EA 206A on 
3 July 2010 (AgustaWestland AW139 Registration Mark B-MHJ) 

 

In accordance with the Hong Kong Civil Aviation (Investigation of Accidents) 

Regulations, an inspector’s investigation is in progress to determine the circumstances 

and causes relating to the accident involving an AgustaWestland AW139 helicopter 

(registration mark B-MHJ) operated by East Asia Airlines that made a controlled ditching 

into the harbour north-west of Sheung Wan / Sky Shuttle Heliport, Hong Kong on 3 July 

2010.  

Since the occurrence of the accident, the Civil Aviation Department (CAD) has 

issued Accident Bulletin 2/2010, Interim Statement 2/2011, Accident Bulletin 4/2011 and 

Interim Statement 2/2012 to update the progress of the investigation. Accident Bulletin 
4/2011 contains two safety recommendations. They have been addressed by the 
relevant parties. 

All Accident Bulletins and Interim Statements can be downloaded from the 

following CAD websites:  

http://www.cad.gov.hk/english/reports.html (English Version) 
http://www.cad.gov.hk/chinese/reports.html (Chinese Version) 
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